
 
06/12/2025 
Living Free Center 
15016155Z140000 
9410 S Western Ave 
Chicago, IL 60805 

Dear Living Free Center:

Please accept this letter as proof that your school successfully registered as a nonpublic school in the 
2024-2025 school year. Your school will retain this status into the 2025-2026 school year until such time 
as you are asked to renew. For any questions or concerns, please contact the ROE/ ISC Department at 
217-785-9998.

Sincerely, 

 
Derreck Langwith 
ROE/ISC Department 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




